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2nd Annual

Charity Drive and Members' Party were a  
GREAT SUCCESS!    

This year's Holiday Charity Drive easily surpassed our goal by collecting
3,500 lbs of non-perishables and toys. A sincere and heartfelt THANK
YOU! to those who helped make this Holiday Season much easier on our
veterans and their families in need.

View photos at www.mycaba.org/2012CharityDrive

Scholarship Awarded    
Jeremy Knight wins Type Rating Scholarship 

Jeremy Knight was the recipient of the CAE SimuFlite Citation 500 Series
Initial Type Rating Scholarship. Vice Chairman Barry Stidham presented the
award  at  the  2012  Holiday  Member's  Party,  held  at  Coors  Field  on
November 30. Jeremy is currently an instructor at McAir Aviation at Rocky
Mt. Metro Airport (KBJC). 
 

Citizen Proclamation: 
Fire Aviation Recognition Week, Jan 8-20, 2013
   
Flight Spirit Magazine is gathering support for public recognition of aviators
who lost their lives during the very difficult fire season of 2012. This is being
done through a Citizens' Proclamation of Fire Aviation Recognition week.

Read and sign the proclamation at their website: 
flightspiritmag.weebly.com/citizen-proclamation.html

Spread the Word!  
2013 International Aviation Art Contest  
Theme: "My Favorite Air Sport" 

All Colorado students aged 6-17 are encouraged to submit entries for this
internationally  judged  art  competition.  Entries  must  be  postmarked  by
January 28, 2013.  
   
Details and entry form are available on the website:
www.mycaba.org/conews 
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CABA Mission
Statement

Our mission is to foster and
promote aviation related

business throughout
Colorado; to collectively
address and respond to

issues impacting Colorado
Airports, including safety

and operational
effectiveness; to educate

the general public about all
aviation activities in the

state, and to preserve the
state's airport related

businesses as valuable
economic assets to the

community at large. 

CABA Board of
Trustees 
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Legislative Action Committee
 
Your CABA Legislative Action Committee has been very busy:

Plans under way to meet with CO Transportation Committee when
the Legislature is in session.
Organizing a visit to Washington DC to meet with Colorado
representatives to promote CABA and our state-wide aviation
interests. 
Aviation Day at the Colorado State Capitol to be held in March.
Renewal of the Governor's Proclamation recognizing the value of
general aviation in Colorado.

Your help is always appreciated so if you are interested in
participating on this committee, please contact Chris Swathwood at
cswathwood@mycaba.org 

Send your local concerns and issues to:
newsletter@mycaba.org 

Upcoming Events
       

 FNL Pilot Association Annual Meeting 
Officer and Board Elections 

January 19, 10 am 
Details in the FNL Pilot Association Newsletter 

 
Aviation Day at the Capitol  

Meet and greet luncheon and presentations,
with Governor Hickenlooper and Colorado legislators

March 2013, date TBD

Annual Membership Meeting
Keynote speaker and Board elections

March 2013, date TBD

For a complete List of Events and more information,  
Visit Our Website

Got News?
We'll post it on the "Member News" and "Colorado News" pages  
    
These new pages on the website allow you to share your press releases,
event announcements, or other news with your colleagues in the Colorado
Aviation community. 

Send News to:
newsletter@mycaba.org 

Follow CABA in Social Media!
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Fabien Vivier (Intern)
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One More Easy Way to Stay Informed

Join us today and keep up to date on events, news, and more!

    

Forward email

This email was sent to iretrum@mycaba.org by newsletter@mycaba.org |  
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

Colorado Aviation Business Association | 8001 South InterPort Boulevard | Suite 300 | Englewood | CO | 80112
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